Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from December 10, 2013
Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:08 AM
Present – Mark Andresky, Dan Butler, Jon Siebers, Allan Reider, Larry Baumgart, Bob Fuehr
Absent:  none
Minutes of November 12, 2013 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $4,479.48.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.  
Bob will send dues notice twice a month through March.
Bob recommends that we send $1,000 to the state organization.

There was a discussion on the budget for 2014. We discussed whether we should have 1 or 2 dual meetings with the Metro chapter. We also discussed the possibility of getting sponsors for our dual meetings. The budget was passed as proposed.

Membership report –  Currently have 36 members. Bob will send dues notice twice a month through March.

The slate of candidates for 2014 officers and directors was reviewed. The slate that was decided was Mark Andresky – President, Allan Reider -- Vice President, Bob Fuehr – Treasurer, Larry Baumgart – Secretary, Jon Sieber – Director at Large, Dan Butler – Director at Large, Kenny Leonard – Director at Large, Don VanderZwaag – Director at Large.
Education report – 
The Board reviewed the current educational schedule.

December will be Nicole Arnold from Little Cottage Services discussing marketing ideas for social media. 
January will be a roundtable discussion, February will be IT Marketing and CRM, and March will be a tax update.

Other business – 
· Metro wants to do an April and October joint meeting. Some possible topic ideas are “effects of employee benefits and Obamacare on M&A” and having an outside speaker like Darrell Arne.
· We are planning on meeting one hour early next month (January 2014) to have more time for planning. We will review legal suggestions and our common structure as well as our by-laws.

· E-mail changes to web site – we cannot open up the mailing groups to all members as this will allow non-members to be able to use these same mailing groups. We do not want to allow this.
Meeting adjourned at 11:58 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary
